
1

Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:47 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Increase Recycling Pick Up

 

From: Shilpi Chandra <shilpichandra@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:24 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Increase Recycling Pick Up  

  

Dear Mayor:  

 

As a new resident to Scarsdale, one that takes prides in being green,  I was surprised that the 

town only picks up recycling once every 2 weeks.  Most packaging is now recyclable but 

having everything pile up in your garage while waiting for recycling day makes me frustrated 

with the process.  I would generate much less trash if I could recycle more. And having 

recycling picked up more often would give my family members and me an incentive to do that. 

 

Thanks,  

Shilpi Chandra 

7 Dolma Rd 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


